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NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
PO Box 58 
DUBBO  NSW  2830 
 
Attention: Mr Haydon Murdoch 
 
Dear Haydon 
 
PLANNING PROPOSAL 9 – DRAFT AMENDMENT TO DENILIQUIN LEP 2013/1997 (FLOOD 
PLANNING CONTROLS) (PP_2018_ERIVE_001_00) 
 
I am writing to request an extension to the timeframe to complete the above planning proposal.  
It is due for completion on 3 May 2019.   
 
Council requests that this timeframe be extended to 31 December 2019.  The planning 
proposal is currently with the Department for completion of the mapping.  
 
Should you have any further enquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on (03) 5898 3111. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Julie Rogers 
Manager Environmental Services 

Office of General Manager 
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Email: julie.rogers@edwardriver.nsw.gov.au 


